TOWN OF STOW LOWER VILLAGE REVITALIZATION SUBCOMMITTEE

Minutes of the April 25, 2019 Lower Village Revitalization Subcommittee Meeting

Members Present: Megan Birch-McMichael, Tom Farnsworth, Jen Gero, Jim Salvie, Jonathan Bransfield

Discussion of Meeting Minutes

Minutes of April 2, 2019

Jim Salvie moved to approve the minutes as written.

Tom Farnsworth seconded.

VOTED: 5-0 in favor (Megan Birch-McMichael, Tom Farnsworth, Jen Gero, Jim Salvie, Jonathan Bransfield- Yea).

Review Final Report

The Lower Village Revitalization Subcommittee reviewed revisions submitted by Jim Salvie, regarding the recommended goal of identifying approaches for public water infrastructure in Lower Village. The revisions include language around the timing of engagement with business and property owners, meant to ensure the Town fully explores a private or public-private partnership as a priority. The Committee discussed engagement needed from business and property owners, agreeing that they should be involved in the process in the short term.

The Committee agreed to present the final report to the Planning Board at an upcoming meeting in May.

Jen Gero moved to approve the Lower Village Subcommittee Final Report as amended. Tom Farnsworth seconded.

Voted: 5-0 Unanimously in favor (Megan Birch-McMichael, Tom Farnsworth, Jen Gero, Jim Salvie, Jonathan Bransfield- Yea).

Meeting Adjourned.

Respectfully Submitted, Valerie Oorthuys